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Blessed Trinity Food Pantry 
330-475-0321 

 
Wish List 

 
Financial Contributions  
Monetary donations are preferred as they allow the Food Pantry to buy needed food 
in bulk – meaning your contribution stretches farther, and 100% of your financial 
contributions goes directly to purchase needed food items.  The Food Pantry 
offering pick up  has a carefully designed plan for food distribution to provide 3 
meals per day for 3 days to help families meet emergency food needs.  The delivery 
pantry program as well as the North High Pantry also purchase food in bulk that 
they know serves their clientele.   Please make checks payable to “Blessed Trinity 
Food Pantry” and mail to 300 E. Tallmadge Ave.  Akron, OH  44310.  We have had 
individuals ask in lieu of gifts for their birthdays or anniversaries for donations to 
our food pantry as well as memorials for deceased family members to be made to 
the pantry in their name.  They simply inform their donors to write checks to 
“Blessed Trinity Food Pantry.” 
 
Grocery Bags 
The Food Pantry is always in need of brown paper grocery bags to pack food for 
distribution. Each month, 300+ families rely on the Food Pantry for emergency food 
assistance – hundreds of grocery bags are used each week to meet this need.   
Durable reusable shopping bags are also welcomed by our clients who take the bus 
or walk to the Food Pantry.  (no plastic bags please) 
 
Non-Grocery Items  
The Pantry also accepts non-food items such as shampoo, soap, toilet paper, etc. We 
do not normally cannot accept clothes or other household items, but we can suggest 
other outreach programs that do accept these items.  
 
For more information 
If you are interested in dropping off a contribution of any kind to the Food Pantry, 
please call 330-475-0321 for Pantry Hours.  Financial contributions may be mailed 
to Blessed Trinity Food Pantry 300 E. Tallmadge Ave.  Akron, OH  44310. 


